ST. THOMAS EAST END MEDICAL CENTER CORPORATION
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) NOTICE
RFQ# 2020-001 FOR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES

Updated December 1, 2020: Note-Revised Submission Date

St. Thomas East End Medical Center Corporation is soliciting bids for the following:

Issue Date: November 17, 2020

Date of Notice: November 17, 2020

Bid Due Date: Monday, November 30, 2020
Bid Due Time: 4:00pm Local Time

Revised Final Date

To Submit Proposal January 5, 2020

Direct Inquiries To: Cecil Thomas

Capital Projects Manager
Telephone: (340) 775-3700
Email Address: vendors@steemcc.org

The St. Thomas East End Medical Center Corporation (hereinafter, STEEMCC) is a Federally Qualified
Health Center (FQHC), 501(c)(3) non-profit organization with responsibility for provision of
comprehensive primary care services. The health center is located at the Tutu Park Mall on the eastern
end of St. Thomas, US Virgin Islands.

STEEMCC is releasing this Request for Qualifications (RFQ) Notice for architectural services.

Interested parties may obtain the RFQ document package at STEEMCC’s Executive Offices located at
4605 Tutu Park Mall, Suite 188B.

Regards,

z@q?@t;j\,
oleto A. Smith Jr.

Executive Director




